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Sept, 25th 2023 
 
The Williamstown Water Department will be flushing water mains beginning Monday, 
October 2nd, flushing will take place during the day between the hours of 7:30AM and 
3:30PM.  
 
Customers may experience some cloudy water and lower than normal pressure.  We 
apologize for any inconvenience this might cause. 
 
This is a semi-annual procedure to remove any sediment in the mains and check the 
operation of all hydrants.  Any questions regarding this matter please feel free to call 
the business office at 458-3383. 
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